
FirstEn&gy, 76 South Main St. 
Akron, Ohio 44308 

1-800-646-0400 

• m ^ November 23, 2011 
Mr. Klaus Lambeck, Chief 
Facilities, Siting & Environmental Analysis Division 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Letter of Notification 
Bayshore-GM Fowertrain 138 kV Transmission Line 

Reconductoring and Intermediate Structure Installation Project 
Case No. 11- 3247-EL-BLN 

Dear Mr. Lambeck, 

This letter is in response to the Letter of Notification on the above captioned 
project ffled on June 1,2011 and approved on August 4, 2011. In accordance with Ohio 
Administrative Code § 4906-5-02(A)(5), please be advised that the construction on this 
project will begin on or shortly after December 1, 2011. We will notify you once the 
project has been completed. 

If there are any questions conceming this matter, please contact me at (330) 384-
5955. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Thacker 
Engineer 
Energy Delivery Transmission and 
Substation Design 
FirstEnergy Service Company 

cc: J. O'DeH (OPSB) 
TO 
m 
<r> 
m 

a 
CD o ^ s 

o =• 5 
Tblfl i s to cer t i fy tha t th« laaaue*! aptittaiLxUB ^'£^ an ^ § 
accuratfe aad ooaplata reprotibaction of & ca«e f i l e — 
iocument deliver** i a the reflular acfliree ^^r^Yt*21lll 
t -cbiaoia» . -^- -5 i i^^i==^i~Date PTOceaeed U£iL-i^ 

o o 


